
 

 

26 June 2023 

Re: Diolch – Thank you  

Dear Ailbhe, 

Thank you for attending the Committee with your colleague, Neasa Ní Chiaráin, on Wednesday, 7 June 2023, 

and the additional papers you provided by email on 9 June 2023. 

We very much enjoyed our meeting and hearing about your work developing speech and language 

technologies for the Irish Language. The information and experiences you have shared will inform the work of 

our inquiry on Wales-Ireland relations, and Welsh Language policy. We are most interested in looking further 

at the support offered by governments to other Celtic languages and may incorporate this into our future 

programme of work. Should the opportunity arise, we will be certain to take-up your kind offer to engage with 

us further. 

We wish you every success with your future endeavours.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Delyth Jewell MS 

Committee Chair 

Croesewir gohebiaeth yn Gymraeg neu Saesneg. 

We welcome correspondence in Welsh or English. 

Senedd Cymru 
Bae Caerdydd, Caerdydd, CF99 1SN 

SeneddDiwylliant@senedd.cymru 
senedd.cymru/SeneddDiwylliant 

0300 200 6565 

— 
Welsh Parliament 

Cardiff Bay, Cardiff, CF99 1SN 
SeneddCulture@senedd.wales  

senedd.wales/SeneddCulture 
0300 200 6565 

Pwyllgor Diwylliant, Cyfathrebu, y Gymraeg, 
Chwaraeon, a Chysylltiadau Rhyngwladol 
— 
Culture, Communications, Welsh Language, 
Sport, and International Relations Committee 

Ailbhe Ní Chasaide 

ABIAR Research Group 

Trinity College 

Dublin 


